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MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 23, 1994
MEETING
October 5, 1994 TO: SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 39-94 RE: MINUTES OF
SEPTEMBER 23, 1994 MEETING __________________________________________________________
Attached for your information are the minutes of the September 23, 1994 Sales Force
Marketing Committee, which was held in Washington, DC. Also attached is a list of meeting
attendees. You will soon receive receive information about the next meeting of the Sales
Force Marketing Committee, which is scheduled for Friday, January 20, 1995, in Tucson,
Arizona. I look forward to seeing you there, and please do not hesitate to call me at
202/326-5883 if you have any questions or if I can be of assistance in any way. Linda
Brenner Manager, Sales Force Marketing and Financial Planning Services
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